
Federal Communications Commission 
 Washington, D.C. 20554  

 
 

July 9, 2025 
DA 25-599 

 
WC Docket No. 23-234 

 
Amanda Dover 
Business Manager 
Egyptian School District 5 
20023 Diswood Rd, 
Tamms, IL 62988 
adover@egyptianschool.com 

Dear Ms. Dover: 

The Federal Communications Commission received Egyptian School District 5’s July 1, 2025 Letter of 
Withdrawal from the Schools and Libraries Cybersecurity Pilot Program (Program).  By this letter, we 
confirm Egyptian School District 5’s withdrawal from the Program.  If there are any questions regarding 
this withdrawal confirmation, please contact CyberPilot@FCC.gov within five business days.  
Approximately five business days after you receive this letter, Egyptian School District 5 will be removed 
from the Program, and your pre-discount, three-year budget will be allocated to another participant.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Nicholas E. Page 
 
Nicholas E. Page 
Chief  
Telecommunications Access Policy Division 
Wireline Competition Bureau 

 
 
 
 
Attachment:  Egyptian School District 5’s July 1, 2025 Letter of Withdrawal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 


